
TOWN OF EPSOM 

PLANNING BOARD 

1598 DOVER ROAD 

EPSOM, NH 03234 

 

 

SUBMISSION OF SITE PLAN REVIEW/PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSAL 

 

 

LEGAL/PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 676:4 & 675:7 that an application for a Site Plan 

Review submitted by Michael and Karen Keeler, 22 Spring Street, Epsom, NH, Map and Lot No. 

R01-30-9INT1 will be heard by the Planning Board on January 10, 2024, at the Epsom Fire Station 

(in the upstairs meeting room) 1714 Dover Rd, Epsom, NH, during a regular meeting of the Board. 

A public hearing on the merits of the application shall be heard at 7:00pm. Should a decision not 

be reached at the public hearing, this application will stay on the Planning Board agenda until such 

time as it is either approved or disapproved. Anyone needing assistance in attending this meeting 

should contact the Selectmen’s Office one week prior to the scheduled date.  

 

Per order of the Epsom Planning Board 


